
VILLAGE OF MINONG 
Keeping YOU informed 
 
Your Village Clerk (Janel Lee), your Village President (Dan Rassbach) and your Village 
Board are seeking input about how to best provide information to the property owners and 
residents of the Village.  Our goal is to improve the availability and transparency of 
information about activities such as: 
 

● Major projects such as sewer or water system upgrades 
● Temporary actions required by property owners (boil water order, running water 

to prevent lines from freezing, etc.) 
● Upcoming elections 
● Public Hearings to inform and gather feedback about financial changes 
● Changes or updates to meeting dates or times 
● Projects that the Village Board is working on 
● Fire, Ambulance and Police updates 

 
The Village will continue to send tax notices and water/sewer bills by mail, but we want a 
more cost-effective approach to keeping you informed about other subjects. 
 
We are gathering input right now about what type of communications method works best 
for you.  We plan to begin using this approach as soon as we gather the necessary 
information. 
 
If you wish to participate in this program, please complete the following and return it, or 
send the information to one of the following:     

Village office at 123 5th Avenue, Minong 
FAX to (715) 466-4752 
Email to: janel@villageofminongwi.gov  

 
I prefer the following method of communication: 
 

● Email  My email is:          
 

● Text  My Phone/Text number is:        
 

● FaceBook I prefer to follow the “Village of Minong” group 
 

● Web Site I prefer to follow our Web site at Villageofminong.org 
 

● Other:             
 
Name:         
 
Village of Minong Address:         

mailto:janel@villageofminongwi.gov

